
 

NETHER LANGWITH PARISH COUNCIL 
 

MINUTES 
of the Meeting of the Parish Council held at the Village Hall  

on Thursday 29 September 2016 
 
Present : Cllr M Middleton in the chair, Cllr A Stevenson, Cllr J Topliss, Cllr W Bryan and Cllr 

Greaves 
  

1.  Apologies 
 

Apologies were received from Cllrs.  L Malkan, G Stainforth, R Stockton, Cty Cllr Ogle and Dist Cllr 
K Dukes (BDC). 
In attendance Cty Cllr K Greaves 
 

2. Minutes of the meeting held on 1 September 2016. 
 

 The minutes of the Parish Council Meeting held on the 1 September 2016 were taken as 

read and accepted as a true record. The Chair signed them accordingly. 

 
 

3. Matters Arising From the Minutes 
 
IT was queried whether the Landlord of the Jug and Glass had been asked to remove the tables 
outside the PH as they was still on the village green. 
 
 

4. Cllr Kevin Greaves Notts cc 
 

The traffic sign on Main Road was working intermittently. Cllr Greaves said that it was of the older 
type and they were temperamental but he would get the sign monitored.  Other measures such as, 
a light up 30mph sign and a pedestrian crossing were raised and Cllr Greaves said it seemed 
appropriate that an officer would arrange to walk around with Cllrs to see the issues. The village 
signs at the entry and exit and the patchy repairs to Queens walk surface were also raised. 
Extension of and improvements to the Robin Hood Line and its services were discussed. Cllr 
Greaves said that the line was very successful and extension of it was being discussed but costing 
was a problem.               

               
 

5. Garden Fires 
 
  Cllrs have been informed of the legal situation in a written  note. 
 
 
6. Correspondence 
 

There was no correspondence. 
 
 
7  County Councillor’s Report 
              
             Cllr Ogle was not present. 



 

 
 

8           District Councillor’s Report 
 
 Cllr Dukes was not present.  
 
 
9. Accounts for Payment. 
 

There were no accounts for payment. 
 

 
10. Highway and Related Matters. 

 

It was suggested that there should be double yellow lines at the bridge at the Jug and 

Glass as people park near to the junction. This could be pointed out at a walk around with 

the Highways Officer. 

The prospect of obtaining further funding from the CC for Welcome signs was discussed. 
 

 
11. Planning 
 

There were no planning matters to discuss. 
 
 

12. Village Hall 
 

 Darren Redoubt had been concerned at the refusal of the Council to sign a letter of support for 
Welbeck’s proposals to fund improvements and an extension to the village hall from the betterment 
derived from a residential development proposed on land to its north.  Following a conversation 
with the Chair he understood the Parish Council’s position better and was to send another letter. 
No letter has been received yet. He seemed anxious to resolve the differences concerning 
Welbeck’s proposals for the village hall but as yet there is no date for another meeting. 

 
13  Village Green 

 
 No items to discuss. 
 
 
14  Date of Next Meeting. 
 

The next meeting of the Parish Council will be held on 3 November 2016 at 19:30Hrs. 
 
 
There being no further business, the Chair declared the meeting closed at 20.07. 

 
 
 
 


